
 

 

 

 

Peacekeepers conducting investigation in 
Tioweró:ton after serious incident 

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 14, Seskehkó:wa/September 2021) The Kahnawà:ke 
Peacekeepers wish to advise the community that due to an incident that 
resulted in a fatality in Tioweró:ton earlier today, September 14th, no 
hunting should take place in the area of the investigation.   
  
There is an active investigation underway, and the Peacekeepers are 
asking the public to stay away from the area until officers are clear from the 
scene. Everyone’s cooperation and understanding is very much 
appreciated. 
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SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
For further information on this announcement, contact:  
Constable Kyle Zachary #091 at 450-632-6505. 
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